

WELCOME

Our year 3 and 5 students are working through the NAPLAN tests this week. Today there were mixed reactions to the Language Conventions and the Writing tests. Some of our students enjoyed the challenges the tests provided.

THANK YOU:

This week is National Volunteers Week. Our school would not be humming along as well as it is without the support from our volunteers. A heartfelt "thank you" to everyone. Every little thing you do helps our students succeed.

PARKING:

Thank you to everyone for parking better in Bunya St. You must be diligent in watching for our children, so an accident doesn't happen.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

This Week

Tuesday 9 - Thursday 11 May

NAPLAN for Yr3 and Yr5 students

Friday 12 May

- Mother's Day Breakfast 7:30-8:30am
- Raffle Drawn
- Plant Sale

Next Week

Wednesday 17 May

- NMPS Playgroup Meeting
- Senior sports permission slips returned

Thursday 18 May

School Council Meeting

Friday 19 May

- Year 4/5 Assembly
- Winter Sport vs. Embleton

MOVING FORWARD AIMING HIGH

Resource Committee: Leader Fran Armstrong

The Resources committee is mainly focussed on the Student Centred Funding model and training staff up on processes for this and planning for the budget. With the changes in the funding model from 2015, this has been an important role for this group. Also we are proactive in our workforce profile and planning for the future.

The committee also oversees the ICT committee and ensures that our equipment is ready to improve digital learning in the school.

Lisa Thomas-ERG Project Manager

Last week's recipients of Virtue and Merit awards





VIRTUE OF THE FORTNIGHT - Honour

What is Honour?

Honour is living with a sense of respect for what you believe is right. It is living by the virtues, showing great respect for yourself, other people, and the rules you live by. When you are honourable, you don't have to feel ashamed of who you are or what you are doing. You are worthy of respect. You set a good example.

PLAYGROUP OPPORTUNITY AT NORTH MORLEY PS

Do you have young children under the age of 4 years? Are you interested in joining a playgroup here at North Morley? Join us at our information session to find out more about this fantastic opportunity for North Morley Primary Parents.

Wednesday 17 May at 9:00am in the 'After School Care' room. Everyone is welcome.



SENIOR SPORT

Permission forms are going home this week for students involved in senior sport. Please have your permission forms and payment returned to school by Wednesday 17 May.

P&C NEWS

Bogan Bingo

Tickets are now on sale for our Bogan Bingo fundraiser on Saturday 10 June from 7:00pm-midnight at Jim Satchell Community Centre. Tickets are \$25 each and can be purchased from your classroom rep or the office.

Mother's Day Breakfast

All mums that are attending the Mother's Day breakfast this Friday at 7:30am must let the office know by Wednesday for catering purposes. Children are welcome to attend. There will be cereal, toast and fruit available for their breakfast.



Mother's Day Plant Sale & Raffle

Raffle tickets will be on sale for the Mother's Day raffle at lunch time every day this week. Tickets are \$1 each.

Students will be able to purchase a plant for Mother's Day during the day on Friday. Plants are \$3.50 each.

Silent Auction Hampers

We are collecting donations for hampers to be auctioned off at Bogan Bingo. Each class will be collecting the following items;



Kindy & Years 4/5
Pre Primary & Year 2/3
Year 1/2
Year 3/4 & Year PP/1
Year 6

Garden items
Pamper Hamper
Chocolates & Sweets
BBQ items
Sporting items

Canteen

The Canteen is up and running for another term. Order forms for the next 4 weeks have been sent home. Additional forms can be found in the office. Ania is always looking for extra help. If you can volunteer some of your time please let your class rep or the office know.